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As we bid farewell to another year, I would like to take a moment to wish you and yours 
a Very Happy New Year   2024.  

Audrey would like everyone to know the following: 

Susan Sholer will be doing a demonstration at the January Grand Stampers meeting 

instead of Kris Kerfont. 
 

And here is this year’s Thank You letter from one of the Nursing Homes that we supplied 
with Christmas Cards.  It shows how much they value receiving them.  

Good Afternoon Lilo and Grand Stampers, 
  
I want to thank-you all so much for the beautiful Christmas cards.  The 
Recreation Therapists have distributed them around the home and some of 
the comments were: 
  
“They are so beautiful” 
  
“I love getting Christmas cards” 
  
“I imagine this took so much time because it is so beautiful”. 
  
We really appreciate you taking the time to make the cards and please know 
they are truly appreciated. 
  
We hope all of you have a wonderful Christmas and Happy New Year. 
  
Your friends at Norview. 
 
Nicole Tweedie 
Supervisor, Programs and Volunteer Services 
Norview Lodge 
44 Rob Blake Way, Simcoe, Ontario, N3Y 0E3 
519-426-0902 x. 4232 
 
 
Providing valued public services that are responsive to our community's 
needs 
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